
February 2022

Dear Year 11 Students

We will be holding our Post 16 Interviews for all of you who have applied on Thursday 3rd March. The
interviews will take place in the Library

We are really looking forward to meeting you all and finding out more about you.  We will be looking
at your application form with you as well as asking you some questions and explaining our Post 16
Offer.  We have listed below some things you may want to think about and plan in preparation for
your interview next week.

● Your GCSE subjects and mock results
● What A levels you wish to study
● Career ideas and your future plans
● Hobbies and Interests
● Any questions you may need to ask

Your interview will be 10 minutes long and you should arrive a few minutes early and sit in the seats
provided in the Library and wait for your interview time.  Your interview time and interviewer's name
will be shared via the bulletin during tutor time next week.

If you do have a question or query or need further information or advice please don’t hesitate to
contact us (email Post16@brookvalegroby.com).

Yours sincerely

@ BGLC
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